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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to share some of the learning that has been happening in school this week. 
Reception class, Year 1 and 2 enjoyed a workshop online, with the author Claire Culliford. The experience 
of meeting a real-life author really helps children see where books have come from and brings them to life. 
 

                                               
 
Year 5 had a full day of Science today. They had to complete open-ended investigations into materials and 
find out about thermal insulators and conductors in the project ‘Keeping things cool’. These are a couple of 
the photos that show the learning they took part in. 
 

                                               
 
At the last count 74% of parents had signed up for the online video appointments for Parents Evening, 
thank you to those people. The feedback so far is positive with only a couple of minor logging in problems. 
The information to guide parents is attached at the bottom of the newsletter – there is still time to book 
your slot. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Emma Jackson 

Acting Head teacher 
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Dear Lord,  

Thank you that we have faith and that we 
are all happy. 
I pray that you guide us to do what is right 
and not what is easy. 
Remind us of the lessons you share with 
us in the Bible 
Lord hear our prayer 

Amen 
 
 
 
 
 

We are currently finding out about the Christian 
Value of Faithfulness. On Wednesday, Rev Alison 
Battye shared her collective worship on Zoom 
with the whole school. The children had to think 
about times when you have to do the right thing, 
not the easy thing. Today’s prayer is written by 
Reuben from Y5, with this in mind. 
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                      Golden Book Tuesday 4th May 2021 – this week’s Golden Stars! 

                                                          Dates for the diary (new dates added in red) 

 

 
  

 

  
 

Reception 

Isaac and Gracie for super effort and enthusiasm when creating our superhero 
smoothies! 
Kian for a great start to Reception! 

Year 2 Staff Vote Frankie for her fantastic sentence work 

Year 2 Pupil Vote Nevaeh for being a good learning partner 

Year 3 Staff Vote Ava for her fantastic story based on 'The Last Wolf'. Last Wolf'. 

Year 3 Pupil Vote Ben for his good story in English. 

Year 4 Staff Vote Micah, for writing an excellent information book about dolphins. 

Year 4 Pupil Vote Ishaan, for always getting on well with his learning. 

Year 5 Staff Vote Kiara for settling so well into her new school! 

Year 5 Pupil Vote Dylan C for doing so well in his learning and being a good friend. 

Year 6 Staff Vote 
Evan - for showing an improvement in his concentration and listening in his new 
place. 

Year 6 Pupil Vote George - for being a great friend, good at footy and funny too! 

Tuesday 18th May 2021 Parents Evening online video appointments on Schoolcloud 

Wednesday 19th May 2021 Parents Evening online video appointments on Schoolcloud 

Friday 28th May 2021 Break up for half term holiday 

Monday 7th June 2021 Return to school – Summer half term 2 

Monday 26th July 2021 Training Day 

Tuesday 27th July 2021 Training day 

Wednesday 28th July 2021 Summer holidays 

 

Dinner money 
Please remember when paying money to school 

for lunches, to always use your YELLOW 
RECEIPT CARD, thank you. Payment can be 
made by cash or cheque (cheques for school 

meals - payable to Leeds City Council please). 
The cost per meal is £2.25 (£11.25 p.w.) 

Summer Term 1 Summer Term 2 

19 Apr – 28 May 

£63.00 

7 Jun – 23 Jul 

£78.75 

 

 

ASJ Reward Booklets 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 

completed their booklets this week. 
 

SILVER 500 Stampers 
Achieved 

PLATINUM 1000 
Stampers Achieved 

Isla – Y1 
Sami – Y1 
Junior – Y1 

Erin – Y1 
Ophelia – 
Y1 

Ethan – Y4 
Thomas – Y5 

 

 

 

 

 

May we politely request that dogs are kept on 

a lead, both in the school grounds and also 

when passing the properties between Church 

lane and Bedquilts field.  We have been 

advised that dogs belonging to our parents are 

straying into private gardens. Thank you for 

your co-operation. 
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                     Parents’ Guide for Booking Appointments    
 

Browse to https://adelstjohnthebaptistcofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

  

Step 1: Login 

Fill out the details on the page then click the Log In button. 

A confirmation of your appointments will be sent to the email address you 

provide. 

 

Step 2: Select Parents' Evening 

Click on the date you wish to book. 

Unable to make the dates listed? Click I'm unable to attend. 

 

Step 4: Choose Teachers 

If you chose the automatic booking mode, drag the sliders at the top of the 

screen to indicate the earliest and latest you can attend. 

Select the teachers you’d like to book appointments with. A green tick indicates 

they’re selected. To de-select, click on their name. 

 

Step 5a (Automatic): Book Appointments 

If you chose the automatic booking mode, you'll see provisional appointments 

which are held for 2 minutes. To keep them, choose Accept at the bottom left. 

If it wasn’t possible to book every selected teacher during the times you are 

able to attend, you can either adjust the teachers you wish to meet with and try 

again, or switch to manual booking mode (Step 5b). 

 

Step 5b (Manual): Book Appointments 

Click any of the green cells to make an appointment. Blue cells signify where 

you already have an appointment. Grey cells are unavailable. 

To change an appointment, delete the original by hovering over the blue box 

and clicking Delete. Then choose an alternate time. 

Once you’re finished booking all appointments, at the top of the page in the 

alert box, press click here to finish the booking process. 

 

Step 6: Finished 

All your bookings now appear on the My Bookings page. An email confirmation 

has been sent and you can also print appointments by pressing Print. Click 

Subscribe to Calendar to add these and any future bookings to your calendar. 

To change your appointments, click on Amend Bookings. 

  

 


